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I believe every child has the right to live. If the child has survived an abortion, why should that child be allowed 
to die when there are countless couples who would lovingly care and raise that child to adulthood. How many 
are on the waiting to adopt list! Rescue these babies.  
These aborted babies are the most vulnerable and helpless. They need a chance, just air, warmth, food and 
love. Basic needs that we all crave.  
Callous deaths by those health professionals who are supposed to prolong and protect life. It’s insane and 
needs to stop. What if some of these tiny children were to develop cures for cancers and the like. Unknown 
possibilities could arise if they’re given a chance.  
I wholeheartedly peabcdion that this bill be pabcded for the good of our state.  
Hello, I’m Sherylle, I live at Redland Bay and I am now retired from my profession as a Teacher Aide.  

Sincerely, Sherylle Wells 
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